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CELEBRATING 65 YEARS
IN THE COMMUNITY

The Port Alberni Association for Community Living (PAACL) has
been a registered non-profit society incorporated under the
Society Act of BC, since 1957.
PAACL has a long and highly respected reputation in
the community for advocacy and service to people with
developmental and intellectual disabilities and their families.
Our history reflects the significant contribution of individuals,
their families and friends, our employees, and other concerned
citizens for 65 years as of Tuesday, June 14th, 2022.
We provide home-share, semi-independent living, 24/7 staffed
resources, as well as a variety of programs to provide social
opportunities, support with day-to-day living, recreation, and
leisure opportunities.
We plan to put on various events throughout the year to
celebrate PAACL, our employees, and the people we serve in
the community. Follow us on Facebook and Instagram to stay
up to date onwhat we do, and for information regarding future
events.

Find out more about PAACL at www.paacl.ca and follow us on Facebook and Instagram.


